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Abstract:
The targeted treatment of epigenetic dysregulation is a valuable therapeutic option in
cancer treatment. Zn-dependent histone deacetylases are clinically validated cancer
drug targets. Five Histone deacetylase inhibitors (HDACi) vorinostat, belinostat,
panobinostat, romidepsin, and tucodinostat are currently approved for the treatment of
hematological malignancies. HDACis induce for example growth arrest, cell
differentiation, and apoptosis in cancer cells. Especially the use of HDACi as
chemosensitizers that improve the efficiency of currently used cancer drugs has shown
great potential in drug development. Most of the approved HDACi are pan-inhibitors
that cause in part significant side effects and off-target toxicity. Therefore, the
development of less toxic but effective and selective HDACi is one goal of the
described research project. Other goals include the development of dual-target HDACi
to delay the development of resistance in cancer cells and the development of HDAC
targeting protein degraders. Targeted protein degraders (TPD) are chemical tools that
use endogenous pathways to degrade intracellular proteins e.g. HDACs. Established
examples of TPD are proteolysis targeting chimeras (PROTAC), autophagy targeting
chimeras (AUTAC) and molecular glues. First PROTACs are already in clinical
development for cancer treatment.
Requirements:
The ideal candidate will have a record of excellence and a strong background in
pharmaceutical & medicinal chemistry, and/or in biochemistry & organic chemistry
(organic synthesis) and as well as a high interest in working in an interdisciplinary
research environment.
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